
Retirement Sadly, Mrs Smith, our current Year 4 class teacher, 

will be retiring at the end of this term. Mrs Smith has been a 

teacher at Broadwood for over 33 years and we will certainly miss 

her. However, Mrs Smith soon deserves to put her feet up, relax 

and enjoy the next chapter of her life.  
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Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 8th November  

Nursery N/A 
Reception 89% 

Year 1 95% 

Year 2 93% 

Year 3 98% 

Year 4 85% 

Year 5 96% 

Year 6 89% 

Weekly average 92% 

 

 ‘Well done’ to Year 3 for their fantastic 

attendance this week. 

Our attendance is significantly higher than 

this time last year which is brilliant! 

Dates for your Diary 

15th November 2024 Wear Pyjamas to school for Children in Need 

19th November 2024 Year 5 Great North Museum 

27th November 2024 Parents Evening (more information to follow) 

28th November 2024 Year 2 Cinema at Metrocentre 

28th November 2024 Year 4 Theatre Royal (The Little Mermaid) 

2nd December 2024 Cinderella Pantomime in School 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Mabel 

Reception Christian 
Year 1 Kayden 
Year 2 Kai 

Year 3 Jasmine 
Year 4 Isa 

Year 5 Laila, Alfie & Oliver 
Year 6 Jessica 

Hi Arp Poppy 
 

             Remembrance Day                                             

This morning at 11am, the children and staff came 

together to honour all those impacted by conflict. I am 

extremely proud of how well the children conducted 

themselves, demonstrating their respect during this 

poignant occasion. 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

Donations for the family of Archie York. 

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your remarkable generosity. Archie York’s parents asked 

that we say 'Thank you' for the substantial cash donations received from Broadwood School Community, 

totalling £704.80. This support means a great deal to the York family and highlights the kindness that 

exists within our school community. Thank you once again for your thoughtfulness. 

 


